
 

April 28, 2020   
  
Greetings Brentwood Families,   
  
Food Distribution:  
 
Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.   
  
The schedule for food distribution this week is Wednesday, April 29 and Friday, May 1, 2020. The 
location of the meal distribution is the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.   
  
  
Closure Information:     
  

• An Skylert message was sent to seniors, but some families still have District emails 
blocked. Below is the information that was shared in the message. Please share feel free 
to share this information on social media sites within Brentwood.  

 

• All local scholarships were released to seniors via their Naviance account.  The window 

to apply for the local scholarships is Monday, April 20, 2020 through Monday, May 04, 

2020.  Please make sure that you apply for an opportunity to earn funds towards post-

secondary plans. We strongly encourage our students to apply for these scholarships.  

 

• The District will honor National Honor Society students for the 2019-2020 school 

year.  Please check Teams for the NHS application for this year.  A “virtual” ceremony in 

will be posted in May. 

 

• Senior Awards Night will be completed virtually in May.   We will announce all 

scholarship winners and recognize the Honor and High Honor students in the Class of 

2020.  

 

• The All Sports Banquet will also be virtual and broadcasted in May.  

 

• Personalized yard signs for the Senior Class of 2020 have been ordered. A notification 

alert will be sent for distribution.  

 


